
 

 

Date:  March 24, 2022 
To:   All Customers 
Subject:  Price Increase Notifications 

Please be advised of the following price increase notifications: 

• We have received notification from all domestic steel pipe 
manufacturers of an approximate 10% increase on all fire sprinkler 
pipe effective immediately. 

• Vulcan Threaded Products has announced an approximate 10% 
increase on All Thread Rod & Studs effective April 1, 2022. 

• General Air Products has announced the below increases effective 
April 4, 2022. 

o Oil-Less Riser Mounted, Oil-Less Tank Mounted, Lubricated 
Tank Mounted Compressors and Dry Air Pacs – 4% 

o Lubricated Base Mounted Compressors – 15% 
o Fire Protection Accessories & Parts – 4% (exception is AMD-1 

which does not increase)  
• Merit Brass has announced the below increases effective April 4, 

2022. 
o Import Brass Fittings, Leaded & Lead-Free – 8.75% 
o Red Brass Nipples – 5.8% 

• Watts has announced the below increases effective May 9, 2022. 
o Watts, Ames Fire & Waterworks – 10% 
o Febco – 14% 
o Mueller Steam Specialty – 18% 

 

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future.  


